
 
 

State Corporation Commission (SCC) Visitor Security Guidelines 
 
All visitors to the State Corporation Commission must enter the Tyler Building at the 
1300 East Main Street entrance. 
 
Visitors who wish to conduct business in the Clerk’s Office Lobby area, attend a case 
hearing in a Courtroom located on the Second Floor or visit the Commission Café located 
on the Third Floor are not required to obtain a Visitor Badge; however, appropriate 
security screening may be necessary.  
 
Visitors who wish to conduct business in work areas of the Commission (other than those 
noted above) must sign in at the First Floor Security Desk and obtain a Visitor Badge. 
Photo identification issued by a governmental agency, such as a driver’s license, will be 
required and appropriate security screening may be necessary.   
 
All visitors should allow sufficient time to complete appropriate security screening 
processes. 
 
Public parking is available in parking lots and on several streets in the vicinity of the 
Tyler Building.    

 
Link to the local parking guide and map for Downtown Richmond:  
 

http://www.ridefinders.com/FrontEnd/HTML/all-about-ridesharing.asp?id=92  
 

 


